                                       Legal Notice

Notice is hereby given that the preliminary budget for the town of Norway for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2021 has been completed and filed in the clerk’s office. Where, it is available for inspection by any interested person during regular clerk’s hours. The proposed salaries of the town officers are hereby specified

Supervisor                                                   $ 7,000.00
Town board members (4 @ $1,200.00 each) $ 4,800.00
Town Clerk                                                  $ 6,500.00
Tax collector                                                $ 1,500.00
Town Justice                                               $ 4,500.00
Hwy. Supt.                                                  $ 45,000.00

Further notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the preliminary budget will be held at the Norway Community center on November 5, 2020 at 6:30 pm for the purpose of persons being heard in favor or against any items therein. 
By order of the Norway Town Board
Lora Grower/ Town Clerk

